
Reception Tasks for week beginning 13th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents, it is now our last week of term and I would just like to thank you 

all for doing so much amazing work with your children. It will make such a 

difference to your children and will help them continue to learn and grow. I have 

loved seeing the pictures and videos you have sent in.  

This is the last week of home learning and therefore it will be slightly different.  

There will not be individual areas of learning as before, but there will be an 

opportunity to include all the areas of learning within this project.  

 

I would like the children to turn the tables and teach the teachers something 

new! This could be anything the children like. It could be a hobby they are 

interested in, something to do with baking or cooking, a sport, something musical 

or creative. It really is up to the children. I would like the children to make a 

poster about their chosen area and write some short sentences explaining what 

they are teaching. They could then make a video of them talking about their 

topic and teaching us about it. Once again there are no limits to what you could 

choose to do. Make it fun. Make it creative.  

 

I look forward to seeing what the children come up with!  

 

 

 

 


